
Paul Irving – Promoter Strictly Theatre 

We love touring to South Mill Arts when we produce our Strictly Come Dancing shows.  The 

venue is immaculate and the staff are some of the friendliest you could find.  On routing our 

tours, this venue is always close to the top of our list of 'must visit' venues. 


